
Join George.
Keep the Lake Clean, Clear and Beautiful. 

“It was the story of the year for Huletts,” says George Kapusinski, a third generation resident of  
Huletts Landing. In 2009, the Lake George Association removed about 1500 cubic yards of sediment 
from the delta at Foster Brook, near George’s property. “This really was a lake saving project,” he says.  
“Everything was washing down the stream and backing up at the mouth. Large expanses of rocky 
gravel, boulders, and silty water were in front of homes that once had beautiful lake views. Boating and 
swimming were hampered, docks were landlocked, and property values suffered. About 5 years ago, the 
winter ice melt made the brook overflow its banks.  It flooded many yards. Today our beautiful shoreline 
is restored and back to what it once was,” says George. “The smelt have come back 
and we actually have tourists coming to see them. The project was a tremendous 
boost for our entire community, a good thing in every way.”   

While the sediment removal itself took just over a week to complete, the $50,000 
project was the culmination of over 15 years of planning. Several significant 
upstream projects were completed prior to the shoreline restoration, including 
stabilizing the streambank and installing a catch basin. And George was on our side 
throughout.    Support our efforts and learn more:

Join the lake-friendly members of the 
Lake George Association   www.lakegeorgeassociation.org   518-668-3558


